
 

We will be on WEEK 1 next week. 

Mother’s day lunch– can all slips please be returned to 

the office by Monday 8th February. No orders will be ac-

cepted after this date. 

What a wonderful experience we all shared on Tuesday, when we took 36 of our 

‘Abachorus’ members to be part of the Young Voices event at the O2. 

Thank you to Mrs Mugford, Miss Waters and Alfie Aves for their dedication and 

commitment in  preparing the children for this event. 

It was lovely to see so many parents and family members attend the event and we 

really appreciate your support. Thank you all for your positive feedback. 

Although it was a long day, the children were brilliantly behaved and it was wonderful to see them all enjoying them-

selves. 
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On Wednesday our KS2 pupil council members attended a conference at the CLC, along with 

other local schools.  

The children spent the day thinking 

about how they can impact change in 

our school, quick fixes and how they 

can structure their meetings to make 

them more effective. 

Mrs Mugford and Mrs Howard were 

both impressed with the children's 

maturity and behaviour. 

Thank you to parents who helped with 

the transportation for this event. 

 

 

 

 

Well done to Matthew 

Rowe who was awarded a 

trophy at football for great 

defending. 

 

Well done to Niamh and Keira Warner who were 

both awarded with their red Judo belts. 

 

Well done to Alfie Russell who was awarded his 

Stage 4 in swimming.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

You should all have now re-

ceived your appointment for 

next weeks family consulta-

tions.  

If you have not, please speak to 

your child’s class teacher as 

soon as possible to arrange a 

meeting. 

We look forward to seeing your 

all there. 
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Well done to our Play leaders, who completed their Playmaker training 

on Monday. Thank you to Mr and Mrs Oakley from Oakley adventures 

for giving up their time to work with our children. 

Football before school. 

Unfortunately, after a number of incidents happening before school, children being hurt and too much curric-

ulum time being taken up dealing with these issues, children will no longer be permitted to play football on 

our school playground until further notice. All children have been notified of this decision, so anyone seen 

playing football, will be sent to lunchtime detention. 


